
4CAP Inland Revenue 
Te Tan i Taake 

Office of the Commissioner 
National Office 
55 Featherston Street 
PO Box 2198 
Wellington 6104 
New Zealand 

Telephone: 04 890 1846 
Facsimile: 04 978 1627 

13 July 2015 

Mr Stanley Naicker 
fyi-request-2918-5a4696adPrequests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Mr Naicker 

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, received on 7 July 
2015. You requested the following information: 

• all emails, information and documents etc detailing information that was utilised to 
assess child support I have to pay for the current year. 

You requested the same information on 29 June 2015, in an email to the Minister of 
Revenue Hon Todd McClay. As you are aware, that request was transferred to Inland 
Revenue on 30 June 2015. A response was sent to you on 9 July 2015. 

Yours sincerely 

Christina Goodall 
Manager, Commissioner's Correspondence 
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